
Ships and Shipyards.   
  
The POC Instructions - Rev 1a included the following addition: 
  
Shipyard sites are to be used only by people who actually worked at the shipyard or on 
ships while they were being constructed or overhauled at the shipyard.  People who 
only worked aboard a ship after it was constructed may not use the shipyard where it 
was constructed as their exposure site.  They must list the name of the ship on which 
they served as their site.  Any additional information and evidence which may be 
helpful in establishing exposure to Thurston Asbestos should also be included – such 
as the ship designator indicating the class and hull number and the location and year(s) 
of construction or overhaul.   

 


